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We are in the final stretch of the 2025 Legislative Session with our final day under the Gold Dome, 
known as Sine Die, scheduled for April 4th. I am proud of our legislation and the progress we have 
made on our legislative priorities. Listed below are some specific updates, and I look forward to 
hearing from you about our work. 
  
We love the spring time and eagerly await everything blooming and coming back to life after the 
winter. There are so many wonderful community events in Cobb, Cherokee and North Fulton. I 
hope to see you and your family around town enjoying and giving back. 

  
  

 

Red Tape Rollback 
We passed Senate Bill 28, the “Red Tape 
Rollback Act of 2025.” This legislation takes a 
hard look at the regulations that have piled up 
over the years and ensures they still serve their 
intended purpose. For too long, government 
overreach has placed an unfair burden on small 
businesses, farmers and job creators—the 
backbone of our economy. SB 28 requires a 
small business impact analysis for future 
legislation and economic impact reviews for any 
new rules costing the state more than $1 million 
over five years. Simply put, this bill ensures that 
Georgia remains a low-tax, business-friendly 
state where people can provide for their 
families—without being strangled by 
government bureaucracy. 

  
 

Tort Reform 
A major topic this legislative session has 
been tort reform. Finding solutions that remove 
burdens on small businesses, healthcare 
providers and consumers is a priority for me 
and will take numerous steps to combat. 
Specifically, all Georgians need for us to lower 
insurance costs, prevent abusive litigation and 
ensure that businesses—especially small, 
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family-owned operations—can operate and 
flourish.  Equally, we need to make 
sure insurance companies and other groups are 
being honest brokers and not taking advantage 
of consumers. Together, I am confident we can 
solve this issue and continue to keep Georgia 
the #1 place for business, as well as living and 
raising a family.  

 

  
  

 

Artificial Intelligence Legislation 
This is a top priority for me working alongside 
Rep. Brad Thomas in the House. I am making 
good progress on the important bills listed 
below: 
  
- Georgia Consumer Data Privacy Act 
- AI Accountability Act 
- Ensuring Accountability for Illegal AI Activities Act 

  
  

Crossover Day 
We are swiftly approaching an important 
milestone known as Crossover Day on March 
7th. This important date marks the deadline for 
all bills to pass through their originating 
chamber, commonly referred to as the house of 
origin. I am working diligently to get all my bills 
passed from the Senate and off to the House of 
Representatives! 

 

  
 



 

Senator Albers hosting Senate Pages for the Day. 
  

Senator John Albers serves as Chairman of the Senate Committee on Public Safety. He 
represents the 56th Senate District which includes portions of Cherokee, Cobb and Fulton 

County. He may be reached at his office at 404.463.8055 
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